
 

September 4, 2025 

Dear Costco Member, 

 

Costco records indicate that you, or one of your add-on members, have purchased item 

#1932972 Dubai Style Chocolate between May 1, 2025 & August 29, 2025. 

The allergen statement inadvertently listed “gluten” as the allergen, rather than “wheat.” We 

assess the health risk to be minimal as gluten is listed on the allergen statement and gluten is 

found in wheat. In addition, Kunefa (which is known to contain wheat) is also listed in the 

ingredient statement. 

In the event there are any wheat allergies in your household, please return the item to your local 

Costco for a full refund. 

 

 

 

Please call Rolling Pin at 833-331-2993 between the hours of 9am EST – 5pm EST if you have 

any issues or concerns. 

Thank you 

Rolling Pin Baking Company LLC 

Quality Assurance Director 

Eddie Dayan 

 

 

 


